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January 23,2004 

A formal report is expected to be issued for'internal Commission use on April t ,  
2004. A copy of the final report will be mailed to the company liaison listed in the 
Commission Mailing Directory. 

Sincerely , 

Denise N. Vandiver, Chief 
Bureau of Auditing 

DNV/jcp 

cc: Division of Auditing and Safety (Tampa District Supervisor, File Folder) 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (2) 
General Counsel 
Office of Public Counsel 

Lee L. Willis, Esq. 
Ausley Law Firm 
P. 0. Box391 
Tallahassee, FL 32302 


